From: Melinda Jackson

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Cap and trade

Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 7:11:12 AM
Hello,

The proposed cap and trade legislation is an extremely bad idea. Increasing the cost of fuel
unnecessarily will help no one at all. It's like putting sanctions on your own citizens! If you
want people to use alternate forms of energy why not make a plan that reduces the cost of
them. Then we will have a healthy economy and a healthy future.

Sincerely,
Melinda Arnsdorf
Corvallis, Oregon
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